
Panther Community,

Cold weather is on its way! If you and your family would benefit from utility

assistance during the winter months, applications are available! The Tri-County

Community Action Program offers assistance with electricity and fuel.

Electric companies covered: Eversource, Liberty, NH Electric Co-op, and

Unitil

Fuel: Households that heat with oil, kerosene, and propane can start applying

September 1st. Electric Heat and Heat included with the rent households

can start applying October 15th.

To apply or to get more information, contact the Carroll County office for the

Tri-County Community Action Program (information listed at the bottom). For

printable application access, visit

http://www.tccap.org/services/housing-and-energy/energy-assistance-services/

Best,

Brianna Valdepena, Family Support Liaison at The Paul School

You can reach me at: 603-522-8891 or email brianna.valdepena@sau101.org
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